
 
NRHS Bulletin Update 

 
The NRHS Bulletin continues to be on track to publish 3 issue in 2017. The first, Vol. 80 No. 1, 
was delivered earlier this year. The second, Vol. 80 No. 2 is being printed as I prepare this 
report and is anticipated to be mailed on October 20th. This issue has one article containing an 
in-depth look at the Railway Post Office. The last issue of 2017, Vol. 80 No. 3, is in layout now 
and I anticipate it being in the mail toward the middle of December. No. 3 contains two articles; 
one on the photography of Victor Hand and the second on streetcars in New Orleans.   
 
We are planning to publish 4 issues in 2018 and are currently evaluating content and 
developing the production schedule. Some exciting topics are on the editorial calendar 
including a unique article on UP Steam, an article on O. Winston Link’s color photography 
including images never published before, and an in-depth article on Maine’s narrow gauge gem 
– the Wiscasset, Waterville, and Farmington (WW&F) Railway.   
 
If you or someone in your Chapter has an idea for an article, please reach out to me at 
bulletin@nrhs.com. I am always looking for Bulletin articles. 
 
Jeff Smith 
Editor, NRHS Bulletin 
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